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JEFFERSON PTA    SEPTEMBER 2013 

 

Welcome! 
Welcome to the new school year! 

Your Jefferson PTA has been busy 

planning programs and events to 

support learning and fun at our 

school!  Your involvement in PTA 

will go a long way towards 

strengthening our school 

community.  We have opportunities for every level of 

involvement; no job is too small! 

 

Help us reach our goal of 100% PTA membership!  

Please take time to read and complete the PTA 

forms sent home in this first day packet.  All forms 

are stapled together with an “Important Information 

from Your Jefferson PTA” note attached.  Please 

return these to school with your child. 

 

 

 

Jefferson PTA Board Members 

2013-2014 
Interim Co-Presidents:  Connie Smith & Kay Durkin 

Vice President of Volunteers:  Araceli Magallanes 

Vice President of Fundraising:  Wendy Vlahovich & 

Teri Estrada 

Treasurer:  Teresa Veggin 

Secretary:  Cathy Mitchell 

 

Contact any of the board members through our 

email account:  jeffersonptaboard@gmail.com 

 

Stay in touch with Jefferson PTA! 

Visit jeffersonpta.org for a calendar of PTA events 

and other information.  And… 

 

 

 Search for Jefferson Elementary PTA. 

 Make sure it’s Jefferson Elementary PTA in 

Everett, WA!  (Check the picture.) 

 Click the Like button and automatically 

receive updates from your PTA. 

General PTA Meeting 

September 12th at 6:30 PM 
Please plan to attend our first 

PTA General Meeting on 

Thursday, September 12th from 

6:30 to 7:30 pm.  Boy Scout Pack 

121 will be there to open this 

important meeting.  We will be 

presenting and voting on our 2013-2014 budget and 

discussing goals.  Refreshments and childcare will be 

available!   We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Show Your School Pride 

with Spirit Wear 
Spirit Wear sales end on Friday, 

September 18th.  Order forms 

are included in the first day 

packet.  If you need an additional form, see the office 

for an extra copy.  Please contact Cathy Mitchell at  

rinealice@hotmail.com or 425-870-6535 if you have 

any questions about Spirit Wear. 

 

Jefferson Skate Night 

September 30th 

6:30-8:30 PM 
Join us for this back to school tradition 

for Jefferson families. The cost is $4.50 

for regular skates and $5.50 for in-line.   

 

Otis Spunkmeyer Fall Fundraiser 
Once again, Jefferson PTA’s largest 

fundraiser of the year will be selling 

Otis Spunkmeyer frozen cookies.  The 

cookie kick off is September 19th and 

sales run through October 3rd.  Order forms and 

instructions will come home with our student on 

September 19th.  Contact Wendy Vlahovich at 

jeffersonptaboard@gmail.com if you have any 

questions about this fundraiser. 
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